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Super Bowl LI is this Sunday. The Super Bowl is one of the biggest and most watched sporting
events of the year with many fans watching and socializing with friends and family. The Clinton
Police Department reminds fans to cheer on and support your team responsibly by following
these safe suggestions:

If you are hosting a Super Bowl party...
Have enough food available that your guests can snack on for the duration of the game.
Provide non-alcoholic drinks.
Stop serving alcoholic drinks at the end of the third quarter.
Ensure that your guests have a designated driver or call a local taxi service.

If you are attending a Super Bowl Party...
If attending with a family member or friend, determine ahead of time who will be the
designated driver.
Eat and snack during the game.
If drinking alcoholic beverages, pace yourself. Alternate with non-alcoholic drinks.
If you have too much to drink, ask a sober family member or friend for a ride home.
Keep an eye on others. If you feel someone has had too much to drink, don’t let them
drive. Remember the old saying, “Friends don’t let friends drive drunk.”
On the trip home, wear your seatbelt.

Phone: 563-243-1455 113 6th Avenue South
Fax: 563-243-8058 . ! P.O. Box 1903
www.cityofclintoniowa.us Clinton, lowa 52733-1903



